
WELCOME NEW CO-CHAIR – Representative Bobby McCool  

House Leadership has appointed Rep. Bobby McCool to replace Representative John Blanton as co-chair. Rep. 

Blanton now serves on the A & R Committee, and in accordance with the House Rules, a member of the A & R 

Committee shall not serve as chair of a standing or statutory committee. 

 


